

HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Bob Daines 23 Chartfield Road Cambridge CB1 9JX

20 November 2009

Dear Mr Daines

Thank you for sending me a copy of your letter to the Head of Active Communities, Cambridge City Council about the future use of the Cherry Hinton Propagation Centre area.

I have written to the Head of Active Communities at the City Council to ask her to send me a copy of the response to you.

I was pleased to hear about the formation of the Friends of Cherry Hinton Hall and that its membership is growing. May I wish you and the group well in your future activities.

Yours sincerely
Dania Ht

David Howarth

Member of Parliament for Cambridge